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September 23, 2024 

 

Dear Band Sponsor:  

 

First off, let me thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to read this letter and consider our 

needs. The MHS Red and Blue Marching Band truly represents our community with just under 180 members 

this year. As an organization that strives to provide Morgantown High School students with the opportunity to 

showcase their passion and talent for music, grow educationally, have fun, and experience the importance of 

teamwork, we are gratified when individuals and businesses show their support in our efforts. 

 

We are just beginning our 2024-2025 performance season. With that comes many expenses, uniform 

cleaning/repairs, transportation expenses, instrument repairs, along with supplies needed throughout the 

season like music, travel meals, and other necessities for the students. We will be offering a Discount Card to 

the community, and we would love to partner with you. By offering a discount to patrons, you would be 

supporting our program. Examples of discounts can be anywhere from a percentage off an order to BOGO to a 

free item with purchase. The discount card will run from January 1, 2025, through December 31, 2025. We are 

asking that all discounts be submitted either in a ready to go format or send us your logo and discount and we 

will create it for you. We are only offering this to local non-chain establishments. Spots are limited. 

Discounts due by email on 10/25/24. Please see the examples below. 

 

It is with your support that we can continue the Morgantown High legacy of tradition and excellence each year.  

On behalf of the MHS Red and Blue Marching Band, we appreciate your support and thank you in advance for 

your generosity. Please reach out by phone to Jenn at 304-376-6370 or Alex Tanner at 703-472-9021 or via 

email at mhsbanddiscountcard@gmail.com with any questions.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Thompson 
MHS Band Auxiliary President 
 

Alex Tanner 
MHS Band Fundraising Chair 
 

 


